

Hey team: I just sent this off to Kim Cavender (Center for Hope board member). She is aware I will be gone the next 2 weeks, starting Friday. She will forward my email to the board and they will discuss the potential partnership on this event while we're away. I will try to make this fundraiser fly even if they don't partner with us. However, I have had so much to do with getting the skate park event going, that I can't set this event in stone until after I return from our trip. Barbara: You can mention to your friend at church that we potentially will be doing this Art/Craft sale on August 27th, but that it's still tentative at this point. Joel, if it's okay with you, it might be good to reserve that date with the commander of the VFW, as that is the only date that can work for Gerry and I at this point. Another thing that I just thought of regarding the skate park is that before I call the City Parks & Rec department to secure use of the skate park in October, I need to get approval from our pastor (Joe Fry) to see if our church can get a one day insurance rider to cover liability. Pray that the Lord will show favor on us on this important issue and it will be taken care of without any hassle. Otherwise, it could kill the entire event. Blessings, Monica